PERU STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE PERU, NEBRASKA

Department of Physical Education for Men

Oct.26, 1944

Mr.F.C.Allen
Basketball Coach
Kansas University
Laweence, Lansas

Dear Phog:

I had originally planned to have the clinic on Friday Dec. I5th but have found out that a great many of the coaches in this area have games scheduled for that evening and they have requested that the date be shifted to Wednesday Dec. I3th. If sincerely hope you can make the change in dates as I do want to have a big crowd assembled to hear you. We haven't attempted anything like this at Peru and the coaches that I have talked to are very anxious to hear you.

Trusting to hear from you and wishing you another successful season this year, I am

Cordially yours,

A.G.Wheeler

Athletic Director

AW.er